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                                    A N N O U N C E M E N T  
 

 

 

Belgrade Center for Human Rights, Humanitarian Law Center, Youth 

Initiative for Human Rights and Lawyers’ Committee for Human Rights – 

YUCOM, have submitted to the Serbian government’s EU Integration Office 

answers to the questions from the European Commission Questionnaire.  

 
In the answers to the Questionnaire, these four organizations  have revealed a 

variety of information which came as a result of their work,  necessary for a 

completion of the Questionnaire, and in certain cases, for the creation of a 

realistic picture of  human rights in Serbia. 

 

Although the State has an exclusive jurisdiction to answer the questions from the 

EC Questionnaire by January 31st, 2011, civil society organizations have decided 

to give their contribution and take an active role in the creation of answers. These 

organizations find such an approach to be more effective since it represents a 

way in which answers to the Questionnaire in the field of human rights protection, 

might be tackled, ultimately finding their place in the answers provided by the 

State. 

 

Belgrade, January 20th,2011.     
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